
May 12, 2020 

Hospital & Community 
Update 

Hospital & Community Updates: 

"Heroes Work Here" -  
Illuminating Our Hospital 

  

Roscoe Boulevard is looking a lot    
brighter...In recognition of the amazing 
work done each and every day, 
Northridge Hospital is illuminated with 
the words "Heroes Work Here" to     
highlight the incredible role that we play 
every day.  

Happy Hospital Week, heroes!  

A special thank you is extended to Greg 
Day at Daylight Events for this generous 
gift, and for making our hospital and the 
boulevard look so amazing! 

Welcome to Northridge Hospital... 

Thank you to our GENEROUS Community Donors of IMPACT…  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello humankindness… 

In honor of  

International Nurses Day, 

we thank  

MTO Shahmaghsoudi for  

inviting us today to receive the 

amazing donation of much 

needed PPE supplies for our 

hospital. 

Click on photo above  
to hear 

LA County Sheriff  

Laine & Granada Hills Rotary  

donate these hot commodities!! 

Ear savers for our nurses to wear 

with their masks 

Gary & Custom 

Engineering 

Plastic of San 

Diego send  

250 much 

needed face 

shields to 

NHMC 

Chen Family of Northridge send 

over a second donation of 40 

gowns and 1,300 face shields 

Lead with Purpose Foundation    

donates 160 very much needed   

isolation gowns 

Galit Friedman 

Donates dinner to ICU staff in 

memory of her loved one’s  

passing one year ago. 

 

#Hellohumankindness 

https://www.facebook.com/SupportNorthridge/videos/889124601499293/?eid=ARDOugsllnKp_9DA73Fzr_MZ6Vtd_8DRGAS_R0oWvGXlUhJT_JwXWlOfv2m9EslyDZLD6mqJwqcTZCLH


Community Donors of IMPACT, 
continued…  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to our wonderful community for showing your humankindness! 

To view more stories from Northridge Hospital Foundation, follow us on Facebook at Northridge Hospital Foundation or 
on Instagram at Northridge_hospital_foundation 

Z Pizza Northridge makes a     

second delivery of pizza for our 

staff! 

“Nirvam Gives Back”  
 

Nirvan is a 16 year old boy who attends 

Granada Hills High and has been serving 

his community for some time now. He 

continues to find ways to help his      

community with various service projects. 

As we entered the COVID-19 crisis, he 

wanted to help. He started a fundraiser to 

purchase meals for the front-line       

workers. We are thankful for the lunch 

delivery! 

ONTIC, Chatsworth sends over 

lunch to our nurses in celebration 

of National Nurse Day 

Jose Lopez & 

 Dancers Give Back donate 200 

boxes of amazing chocolate   

packages. Great treats for our hard     

working frontline workers!  

Green Circle Growers & Just add ice Orchids 

 
A true blessing for our staff this past Saturday.           

1,000 beautiful orchids were delivered from Green 

Circle Growers & Just Add Ice Orchids along with 

Grace Community Church. Thank you for  putting 

1,000 smiles on our staff’s faces as they ended their 

shifts this weekend! 

 

#Hellohumankindness 

https://www.facebook.com/SupportNorthridge/?eid=ARBB5-AwQSgVmor0h1J0n1HAJC1cM9dzcE73zM2JHNG0BnO5L3_2qPu93GuehfW3H048XCN2CM2ML2pb

